
 

 

10th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Celebration Lunch – Nursery, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 

 

We will be holding a ‘Chinese New Year’ themed celebration lunch on Thursday 19th January. 
On this day, all children will have the option to have a Chinese New Year themed school dinner, 

which will consist of: 
 

Prawn Crackers 
Vegetable Spring Rolls 
Egg Noodles 
Carrot Sticks 
Chips 
Choc Ices 
 
Halal, veggie and vegan options will be available. 
 
The cost of this lunch for children in Nursery, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will be £2.40 
(unless your child is entitled to Free School Meals). 
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like to have a special themed lunch on this 
day, please complete this google form: https://forms.gle/AEqCVK7KbeHURwQPA  
 
Within here, you should also inform us of any allergies and dietary requirements if your child 
does not usually have a school dinner. 
 
If your child who usually has a packed lunch is opting in for a school dinner on this day, £2.40 
will automatically appear in the ‘School Dinners’ payment item on ParentPay. 
 
There is a deadline of Monday 16th January at 9am at the latest to place your order. Please 
note that this deadline is for catering/ordering purposes. 
 
If your child is already on school dinners, you do not need to do anything - they will 
automatically be given a themed lunch on the day. 
 
This celebration lunch is a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the 
fantastic catering we offer in-house. 

https://forms.gle/AEqCVK7KbeHURwQPA


 

 

 
Kind regards, 
Craig Taylor (School Business Manager) 


